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5th December 2018
The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 5th November 2018

Agreed Report

1. The updated Child Safeguarding statement has been ratified and can be viewed on the website at www.eetns.ie or hard copy in the school.


1. The school’s behaviour committee is currently undertaking a full review of the Code of Behaviour. All input and feedback welcome. 

1. The Board of Management thanks all the parents who attended our recent Parent Teacher meetings. It was a very successful afternoon.

1. The Board of Management acknowledges and thanks the community for the excellent response to our raffle, and in particular those who made donations to it. 

1. The Board of Management thanks all staff for all the wonderful work done this term.
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